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Certified Community Behavioral Health Center (CCBHC) Standards Training 
for Prospective Medicaid Enrollment Scheduled for November 30, 2023 

Certified Community Behavioral Health Center (CCBHC) Standards Training for Prospective Medicaid Enrollment 
will be available via a live webinar on Thursday, November 30, 2023, from 9 a.m. to noon Pacific Time.  The 
webinar will be presented by the Center for Application of Substance Abuse Technologies (CASAT) with the 
University of Nevada, Reno. 

For more information and training registration instructions, please review the attached announcement.  If you 
have any questions, please send an email to Learning@CASAT.org. 

 

https://us5.campaign-archive.com/?e=__test_email__&u=a9fcccbf973d79e9758a82536&id=bc089f064d
mailto:Learning@CASAT.org

